

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy



Tel: 02 6847-2043

Fax: 02 6847-2304

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

24 February 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

A big thank you for your continuing efforts in supporting our school and students during the pandemic – especially prioritising safety and learning.

Due to the unsettled weather at present a decision has been made to hold the Student Leaders' Induction Assembly in the School Hall on Friday 25 February instead of outdoors at the original time of 9:30am.

Only **invited guests are able to attend the event** and they must enter via the Wamboin Street entrance. Guests will need to use the School Covid app to scan into the event and follow the NSW restrictions in wearing a mask and hand sanitising on entry. Guests will then leave the school premises following the assembly-no mingling with students permitted.

Thank you again for your continued support during this school term.

Yours Sincerely

Patricia Howard

Aldoward